
Kindergarten’s

In Math, students are 
focusing on solving problems 
with numbers 0-10. They are 
using a ten frame to make these 
numbers and also to answer 
story problems. 

In Science, students have 
been working on weather and 
the seasons. We will continue 
emphasizing this throughout the 
year. 

In Social Studies, students 
are working on identifying our 
country and the symbols that 
represent our country. They are 
also practicing the Pledge of 

Allegiance. 

In Reading, students are improving 
their reading skills during reading groups 
and their independent reading time. 
Students are progressing in their alphabet 
knowledge and sight word identification. 
Students are also working on using the 
alphabet to help them sound out and spell 
words during their writing time. 

Thank you for making it out to your 
student’s Parent Conference, so that 
you could see their progress and all 

their hard work. 

November 15th : 
Field Trip to Sea Life Aquarium at Crown Center
10:00- 12:00
November 16th: November 19th- 23rd
½ day of school NO SCHOOL
November 27th: Fall Break
Progress Reports Go Home

Fieldtrip to Sea Life Aquarium
Students will get to go to Sea Life Aquarium at Crown Center on 
Thursday, November 15th from 10:00 - 12:00. Students will return 
after the fieldtrip to eat lunch at school. 

In the Classroom

Upcoming Dates to Remember:


